NORTHPORT VILLAGE
CORPORATION

PUBLIC NOTICE
WINTER PARKING BAN

Please take notice that the winter parking ban is now in
effect within the limits of the Northport Village Corporation.
From November 15, 2021 through April 15, 2022.

Parking on all Village roads and streets is prohibited
between the hours of 7:00pm and 7:00am.

During a SNOW EVENT requiring plowing, parking is
prohibited during ALL hours on Village roads and streets.

Authorization has been given for all vehicles so parked to
be removed and put into storage, and all expenses will be
charged to the owner. The Northport Village Corporation
will not be responsible for any damages to vehicles so
removed.

Per order of the Board of Overseers,
Northport Village Corporation
Maureen Einstein, Clerk




